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I am opposed to banning leaded fuel at race tracks because even though it is 

environmentally beneficial, the amount is minimal compared to the loss in revenue, 

public interest, family entertainment’ economic benefits at Oregon race tracks, car 

shows etc… 

 

Millions of dollars and tens of thousands of fans visit these facilities each year 

throughout Oregon. 

I personally have been coming to PIR since 1985.  First as a kid, then fan, pit crew 

member, driving school grad, and now retail vendor. 

Now my family comes with me. 

 

There is other ways to Go Green that won’t hurt the business of auto racing in 

Oregon. 

Thanks 

Brian Bach 
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